LIGHT Comments on Third Quarter Report from the New Jersey DGE

For immediate release November 22, 2022

Comments from Jane Bokunewicz, faculty director of the Lloyd D. Levenson Institute of Gaming, Hospitality and Tourism (LIGHT), Stockton University School of Business, on the third quarter of 2022 numbers released today by the state Division of Gaming Enforcement:

Summer 2022 faced many headwinds from shortages in staffing and supplies to increased gas prices and inflation. Like Summer 2021, Summer 2022 showed recovery in comparison to 2020, but without the pent-up demand that seemed to buoy the previous year's performance.

The third-

As sectors like business travel and meetings and conventions continue to recover and grow in the wake of the pandemic's disruption, we should see them having an increased impact on Atlantic City's overall performance as a resort destination. Alongside regional competition, which has stimulated investment in city-wide improvements and diversification in resort offerings, current market circumstances would seem to favor a period of pronounced, and positive, change for Atlantic City

Jane Bokunewicz can be reached at <u>jane.bokunewicz@stockton.edu</u>

#

Media contacts: Stacey Clapp

Director of Strategic Communications

Stacey.Clapp@stockton.edu

609-626-3645

609-412-8069

Mark Melhorn

Associate Director of News and Media Relations

Mark.Melhorn@stockton.edu

609-652-4593

609-350-3099

stockton.edu/media

Stockton University

Stockton University, which is celebrating its 50th year of teaching in 2021-22, is <u>ranked</u> among the top public universities in the Northeast. Our almost 10,000 students can choose to live and learn on the 1600-acre wooded main campus in the Pinelands National Reserve in South Jersey and at our coastal residential campus just steps from the beach and Boardwalk in Atlantic City. The university offers more than 160 undergraduate and graduate programs. Learn more at Stockton.edu.